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I am a licenced shooter, Rec Hunting & Vermin Control & Target shooting. Why should we need to sit for a test and pay for a 
separate licence from the NSW Game Council to do what is already stated on our shooters licence? 

My problem is the fact that all introduced animals are regarded as Ferrell, yet as soon as you want to hunt them, they suddenly 
become "Game". 

As far as I'm concerned this is nothing more than a cash grab and the taxes we pay on our already expensive sport ought to pay 
for the extra licence. 
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